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Don’t miss your priority 
opportunity to secure your position for 2015 
Companies which exhibited at Harrogate Nursery Fair in March 2014 have until the end of 
June to secure the same space again for 2015, or request a new position before general 
sales open shortly. 

Adrian Sneyd, show organiser, comments: “We have always had the policy to allow previous 
exhibitors the first chance to re-book again before offering space to new companies.  Once 
we receive your booking form, on which you can also use it to tell us any changes you wish 
to make, it gives you the advantage of getting in first before general release. A paid deposit 
then secures your stand leaving you free to concentrate on the rest of the year while being 
safe in the knowledge that they have one of the better positions in the show.” 

Full information about booking for next year’s show is available at www.nurseryfair.com, or 
email: adrian@nurseryfair.com  
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